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I VERY STRONGLY URGE you to vote OUGHT TO PASS on LD282, An Act to 
Raise the limit on the total number of Public Charter Schools.  Charter schools have 
been a great idea for many years.  They are a great way to bring out the best in our 
students.  They give students that may have the ability to go even further than the 
teacher in a public school is able to go.  I have known many students who have taken 
advantage of these schools over the years, and I think there should be NO LIMIT to 
the number of possible positions available in our state for these students. They bring 
out the best and they fuel the future of our state and our nation to discover and invent 
better ways of living for the future.  Thank you for making Maines future "brighter" 
by voting OUGHT TO PASS for LD 282.   


